

HOLY CROSS CHURCH OF ARMENIA UNITE IN LABORATION TO THE LABORATION OF ARMENIA UNITED TO THE LABORATION OF THE LABORATION OF THE LABORATION OF THE LABORATION OF THE LABORATION

580 WEST 187 STREET • NEW YORK, N.Y. 10033 • (212) 927-4020

January 24, 1976

Mr. and Mrs. Haik Kavookjian 860 United Nations Plaza New York, New York

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Kavookjian:

We wish to extend our gratitude and appreciation for your kind invitation to the children of the Armenian school. They were taken to Radio City during the Armenian Christmas season and following the show to Burger King. The expenses for the children totaled to \$175. It was a most enjoyable day.

Again, many, many thanks for your continued thoughtfulness and generosity to the Holy Cross Armenian School. We would like to take this opportunity to extend our belated wishes for a very happy and healthy 1976.

Cordially,

Armenian School Committee

Alarmadi Jest 25,